The Rockbridge County School Board held a special called meeting on Monday, November 20, 2017 at the Mountain View Elementary School.

Present: Chairman David McDaniel; Trustees Kevin Brooks, Albert Lewis, Wendy Lovell, Laurie Strong; Superintendent Phillip Thompson; Deputy Clerk Haywood Hand. Absent: Trustee Albert Lewis

The meeting began at 12:00 p.m.

The purpose of the meeting was an informal meeting and luncheon with Virginia Senator Creigh Deeds and Delegate Benjamin Cline. The Rockbridge County School Board, Senator Deeds, and Delegate Cline enjoyed a brief tour of Mountain View Elementary School followed by lunch prepared by the Rockbridge County High School Culinary Arts Program. Legislative priorities and other financial considerations were discussed.

The luncheon ended at 1:30 p.m.

David B. McDaniel, Chairman

laywood M. Hand, Deputy Clerk of the Board